James C. Rhoades
Sunset Lodge
900 Main Street
Parkville, Mo.
January 23, 1946

Dear Dr. Allen:

I received, by your help, the information that I wanted. After thinking it over, I decided to enroll at Park College for the second semester starting January 22. I think that this education will help me all the more when I start to Kansas University. I have planned to enroll there the first semester this fall. I would like to work my way through the college as that would be the only way for me to get through. If you would send me some information on how to get the right contacts and any other information that I would need, I would greatly appreciate it.

Would it be advisable to enroll now for the first semester and to make arrangements for my room for then.

Thanks a lot for the information received and I would be very thankful if you would send me the above information. I hope that I am not bothering you too much by asking these questions.

I trust that you, your wife, daughter and baby are in good health. Remind me to them and give them my regards.

Sincerely,

James Close Phoades